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COMMUNITY WALK FOR
RECONCILIATION WEEK

Our annual Reconciliation Community Walk
was once again a huge success, bringing
together people from a range of backgrounds
to show their support for a common cause.

The walk, beginning at Alton Reserve and held
to coincide with Reconciliation Week, drew
people of all ages to participate and show
solidarity with our mob.

The crowd moved down Hare Street to the
Aquatic Reserve, walking behind a
reconciliation banner, while also hearing from a
range of speakers, taking part in a smoking
ceremony and watching the raising of the
Australian and Aboriginal flags.

Continued on PAGE 4.
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ACCEPTANCE TREE
PROJECT LAUNCHED
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Njernda and Campaspe Shire Council are
delighted to launch the Acceptance Tree
sculpture, a powerful mixed-media
installation by local Yorta Yorta artist Stuart
Hearn on display at Echuca Library.

The Acceptance Tree sculpture, crafted from
red gum burl, eucalyptus didgeridoo,
concrete, acrylic paints and emu feathers, is a
deeply symbolic piece reflecting the themes
of connection, healing, and community care.

Anglicare Victoria’s Echuca office recently
came alive with a vibrant Smoking
Ceremony and the unveiling of cultural
enhancements throughout the office,
along with stunning art by the talented
Jippa Murray.

The Orange Door family violence support
service is one of our significant
partnerships—Njernda has a presence in
the Echuca Orange Door Hub with a three-
member team, led by Jessica Smith.
Congratulations to all involved in this work!

ORANGE DOOR ARTWORK
UNVEILED

The project aims to promote inclusiveness and reconciliation by interviewing Elders and
Community members about their feelings of acceptance and what it means to them in the
context of their Indigenous community and the wider community.  “Everybody has a desire to
be wanted and needed, and to me, is the essence of acceptance,” artist Stuart Hearn said.

Photo: (L-R) Yorta Yorta Artist Stuart Hearn, Campaspe Shire Mayor Cr Daniel Mackrell, Council’s
First Peoples Engagement Officer, Suzy Barlow, and Yorta Yorta Elder and Njernda
Representative Uncle Keith Hearn stand beside the Acceptance Tree Sculpture.

https://www.facebook.com/CampaspeShireCouncil?__cft__[0]=AZUUsjIykyDGCoXKXQLhbUJcPOJjl-r_9-IkyhmaVmCdVovea6sUTsOedN4nuH1Jg-BJqB5AXqHZPun1zarZ4vH6DMHxXnKO5hoiMpBnL90mlXk5oVzy7egobmRzrhBmMfpPUNNgzFRq8tHuD0q4v2XChsY3BszNDt2l9aTCChrHaTEbyCfo2QLWFWij4eKF3s7QslcEBW4r0Q776wiyxckY&__tn__=-]K-R


LOCAL YOUTH
REPRESENT REGION
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The Koorie Youth Summit is the largest
gathering of young First Nations people
across Victoria.

This year's event was held on Yorta Yorta
Country in Barmah at the Dharnya Centre
and in Shepparton at Rumbalara Football
Netball Club. This year's theme was
Wisdom to Power: Purpose, Passion and
Action.

We had six participants attend from the
Echuca region: Mia Lamb, Imogen Lamb,
Harmony Rose, Vanessa Handy, Tanise
Young and Kotika Morgan Bulled.

Shout out to the Koorie Youth Council for
hosting a great summit, with over 100
deadly people from across the state. We
look forward to next year's event!

We’ve had men’s, women’s and youth
fishing groups all running in recent weeks,
giving people from across our community
the opportunity to connect with Country,
share a feed and have a yarn.

These groups are a great example of how
our teams are supporting the wellbeing of
people of all ages, while promoting closer
ties and positive physical health - well done
to everyone involved.

FISHING GROUPS BRINGING
PEOPLE TOGETHER



BIG CROWD SUPPORTS
RECONCILIATION WALK
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Continued from PAGE 1

We’d like to once again thank all the local
schools and agencies involved in the event,
especially the Campaspe Shire Council.

“This year National Reconciliation Week is
particularly significant for Council as we
embark on our first Reconciliation Action
Plan,” Mayor Cr Daniel Mackrell said. 

"We are deeply committed to advancing
reconciliation within our community. By
embarking on our Reconciliation Action
Plan, we aim to foster stronger relationships,
respect, and understanding between
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples
and non-Indigenous Australians.” Pictures: Campaspe Shire Council.



TEAM READY TO
PROTECT YOU FROM FLU
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We’ve been running our flu clinic over
the past few weeks, encouraging
people to take action to protect
themselves from the virus this winter.

Annual influenza vaccination is the
most important measure to prevent
influenza and its complications. It is
recommended for all people 6 months
of age and over.

Influenza vaccination is particularly
important for those most at risk, with
the need to improve uptake in
children under 5, pregnant women
and Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander people.

To book your appointment, please
contact the Njernda Medical Clinic on
5481 0600.

Dr Jennifer Coller, Cardiologist, will commence
consulting Aboriginal Torres Strait Islander
patients at Njernda Medical Centre in late June.

See your GP as a referral is required. You will then
be added to her waitlist.

Jennifer has over a decade of diverse clinical
experience within cardiology, having worked in
multiple areas within regional Victoria. 

HEART SPECIALST SERVICE
AVAILABLE VIA OUR CLINIC
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KIDS KICKING GOALS
AND HAVING A BALL

During April and May, Warma Auskick - in
partnership with AFL Victoria - supported
over 40 kids to participate in the Auskick
program, where they have showed great
commitment and dedication every week.

On Friday 23rd May, 30 Warma Auskickers
were selected to participate in the half
time Auskick match at the Dreamtime at
the 'G game in front of over 80,000 people.
The kids from ages 4-11 showcased their
deadly talent and skills on the mighty
MCG with their families and the crowd
cheering them all on.

Big thankyous to all the parents/carers that got their child/children to the program every week,
also to all the parents/carers that came and supported their child Friday night.

Also, thank you to all the staff: Vanessa Handy, Stewie Day, Earl Handy, Dylan Gordon, Warren
Stevens, Damaar Hearn, Tegan Wanganeen and Laura Hudson.

The Njernda Youth Team hopes you and your child/children enjoyed the experience and we
look forward to making many more memories very soon.



OUR NEXT GENERATION
OF ARTISTS
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Another fantastic initiative in recent
weeks has been the establishment of art
classes at our Youth Hub.

Starting with painting, the participants
have been learning the basics of
expressive art.

The kids joining our first sessions have
had a great time, and were pleasantly
surprised by the results! The program is
continuing each Friday until the end of
term, which is great news!



KIDS COLLABORATE ON
HEADSPACE ART WORK
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Njernda KKE Officer Nicole Cooper and
Echuca Headspace started working in
April in collaboration on a community art
project to install a metal art piece.

The project is One Headspace, Many
Communities – A Collaborative Art
Installation, and “this initiative will bring
together individual language groups,
reinforcing Headspace as a place of
inclusivity and emotional wellbeing”.

It was a combination on six sessions run
over six weeks, with the support of Njernda
Family Services, where kids engaged with
KKE program came together to share
stories, express themselves on their
individual connections with country and
where they would go to feel safe, and share
memories that make them feel connected,
safe and seen on their journeys.

Within this project we shared stories, found
connection, and great pride. The project
was facilitated by Allison Connelly (art
therapist) at Echuca headspace, and Nicole
Cooper (Njernda KKE Worker)

Finalisation has begun for the design, which
will include planting around the space to
prepare for the installation of the metal art
piece at the entrance of Echuca Headspace
at 451 High Street, Echuca.

There will be a presentation with the youth
and families involved at the completion of
installation, a community gathering and
program evaluation.

Our young people are so excited and
looking forward to seeing the result, and to
show their families what they achieved!
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WORK WITH US HERE AT
NJERNDA!
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We encourage applications
from Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander community
members, but unless stated,
our jobs are available to all
qualified applicants.

If you're interested in any of
our listed jobs, or want to
know more about what it's like
to work at Njernda, have a yarn
with our HR Team.

Get all the details of all our
jobs at our website.
You can also find our current
opportunities by searching for
Njernda on Seek.

CONTACT US

Njernda Aboriginal Corporation
51 - 55 Heygarth Street Echuca
(Corporate Office)
Phone: (03) 5481 0610
www.njernda.com.au

SOCIAL MEDIA


